
 
 
 
 
 
 
06th November, 2018. 
 
 
 

To: The Cathaoirleach and Each Member of the Municipal District of 
Adare-Rathkeale 

 
 

Report on Taking-In-Charge of An Curran, Pallaskenry -  
There is no update on last month’s position which is set out below 

 
 

A Chomhairleoir, a chara, 
 
Following on from the Council’s claim on the bond lodged for this development we have 
now agreed a schedule of works with the bond holder.  The bond holder intend to 
appoint their own contractor to complete the works necessary to bring the development 
to a taking in charge standard and it is envisaged that this work will commence shortly. 
 
Is mise le meas, 
 
 
 
Veronica Ronan, 
Staff Officer, 
Planning and Environmental Services. 
 
 
 
 


